
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 

 

DATE:  November 16, 2023 

 

RE: Roadway Improvements to Industrial Drive in the Soccer Park – 

Engineering Services Proposal 

 

 

Attached is a proposal for engineering services from Koehler Engineering for design and 

construction engineering for paving the remainder of Industrial Drive from the existing concrete 

to the property line of the Jackson Soccer Park. 

The engineer’s estimate for construction of this project is $50,000, to include a minimal amount 

of grading and a 4 ½” asphalt overlay of the existing road bed without the installation of storm 

sewers.  The existing gravel road is approximately 22’ wide and the pavement will be the same 

width. 

If you have questions, please contact me at 573-243-2300 x 2031 or jsanders@jacksonmo.org. 

  

 


